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August 18, 2015 

Rick & Cathy Gulick 
5231 40th Ave 
Kenosha, WI53142 

Subject: 

' 

Vapor Mitigation System Installation 
BRRTS#: 02-30-552186 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Gulick: 

The purpose of this letter is to confirm our August 13, 2015 telephone conversation regarding 
our offer to install a vapor intrusion mitigation system in your home. As we discussed, the 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) recently adopted higher screening levels 
for chemicals detected in sub-slab vapor. Applying this change to the results of previous 
sampling, your home no longer exceeds the screening levels. 

We contacted you by telephone on August 13, 2015 to discuss our prior offer to install a vapor 
mitigation system in your home in light of the WDNR screening level changes. During our 
conversation, you stated that you preferred not to have a vapor mitigation system installed. 

While we will no longer request access to your home for vapor intrusion sampling or mitigation, 
we will likely request access to your property periodically to collect groundwater samples from 
the previously installed sampling points. We will contact you to schedule these groundwater 
sampling events. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at 262-290-4001 or by 
email at bkappen@enviroforensics.com. The WDNR project manager, Doug Cieslak, can be 
reached at 262-884-2344. We greatly appreciate your help and patience with this matter. 

Sincerely, 
Environmental Forensic Investigations, Inc. 

Brian Kappen, PG 
Project Manager 

/ 

Wayne Fassbender, PG, PMP 
Senior Project Manager 

Copy: Doug Cieslak, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
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